Hannah Elliott

From:

lanpegham <lanpegham@aol.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, April 24, 2024 8:41 AM

To:

Plan

Subject:

Dollar General Juniper Canyon



To whom it may concern;

PLANNING DEPT

I am opposed to changes in the zoning code that would allow a Dollar General to be built along the Juniper Canyon Highway.

The County Judge, in the last 8 years hasn't made the decision to prioritize a second access road to Juniper Canyon. It has been a monumental flaw in County planning to continue placing citizens at high risk by issuing new building permits under existing code much less changing code that would result in more building permits and congestion.

Peggy Hamlin

Resident of Juniper Canyon

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]